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Drinking Water Section 
 
July 6, 2017 
 
Ms. Binu Chandy 
CT Department of Economic and Community Development 
505 Hudson Street 
Hartford, CT  06106 
 
 
Re: Notice of Scoping for Derby Downtown Redevelopment Project 
        
Dear Ms. Chandy: 
 
The Drinking Water Section of the Department of Public Health has reviewed the above-
mentioned project for potential impacts to any sources of public drinking water supply. This 
project does not appear to be in a public water supply source water area; therefore, the Drinking 
Water Section has no comments at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patricia Bisacky 
Environmental Analyst 3 
Drinking Water Section 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


